UNC Charlotte will be hosting the NCAPPA Conference—March 7-8, 2012
“Leading The Race To Excellence”
Please mark your calendars for March 7-8 and plan to attend the 2012 NCAPPA Conference.  The conference will be held at UNC Charlotte and will cover current educational facilities topics in Housekeeping, Grounds Management, Building Maintenance, and Utilities with a focus on training for supervisors, superintendents, and managers.

Further information and Registration at:  www.ncappa.org   
Register by February 24, 2012

